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Reeftide Environmental and Projects

Victor Mthamo
Principal Consultant

victor.mthamo@reeftide.co.nz

Dear Sir,

Proposed sub-division connection to the Orion network
Appellation Sec 2 SO 438579, 160 Bangor Rd, Darfield

| refer to your letter and the above named property(s). | have investigated your request and
comment as follows;

1. There is no specific connections available for this sub division; however,
2. A connection could be available with alteration to the Orion network.

3. There will be costs associated in providing the connection(s). These costs will be the
responsibility of the property owner, not Orion.

4. To comply with Orion’s network security conditions an alternative feed from adjoining
developments may also be required.

5. This type of work would be a typical design build project. If you decide to proceed; have
your designer forward their proposal to Orion for approval. Orion will forward Terms and
Conditions for acceptance.

6. The terms and conditions presented to the applicant will encompass Orion’s policies and
practices current at the time.

Please don't hesitate to contact me on (03) 363 9722 if you have any questions, or email me at
craig.marshall@oriongroup.co.nz.

Yours faithfully

P //_V P

Craig Marshall

ORION NEW ZEALAND LIMITED
565 Wairakei Road, PO Box 13896, Christchurch 8141, New Zealand
PHONE +64 3 363 9898 1 oriongroup.co.nz
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